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In Reply Refer To:
RII:JPO
50-416, 50-417

Mississippi Power and Light Company
Attn: Mr. Norris L. Stampley

Vice President of Production
P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, Mississippi 39205

Gentlemen:

This is to inform all recipients of IE Bulletin No. 79-01 dated February 8,
1979, that the valve limit switch identified on page one, second paragraph,
line eight, as NAMCO Model S3CML should read SL3CML.

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact this
office.

Sincerely,

etSObb\

ames P. O'Reilly
D' rector

-
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W. L. Nail, Plant Superintende
P. O. Box 756
Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150
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